
From: Eileen Denny
To: Planning and Growth Management Committee; Gregg Lintern
Subject: My comments for 2018.PG31.4 on July 5, 2018 Planning and Growth Management Committee
Date: July 5, 2018 10:14:36 AM

To the PGMC Clerk and Mr. Greg Lintern:

Agenda Item:  PG31.4 – Second Units – OP Amendment

I am placing the following on public record:  I plan to comment on the Second Units -- OP
 Amendment (including the Zoning) and I have to ask whether you have considered the unintended
 consequences – you are aware that you are spurring speculation -- be forewarned. 

And there are inaccuracies in your reports, both PG28.1 and PG31.4  – you are playing catch-up and
 fix-up.  Any agreements made with other stakeholders including RAs should also be disclosed. I
 believe in principled fair play.

Eileen Denny, President
Teddington Park Residents Association Inc.
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